
	
  
	
  

	
  

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT  
 
January 26, 2015 
 
 

GRAIN WORKERS UNION JOINS WESTAC 
 
The Western Transportation Advisory Council (WESTAC) is pleased to welcome the 
Grain Workers Union – Local 333 as the Council’s newest member. Mr. Gerry Gault, 
President will be the official representative to WESTAC.  
 
Elizabeth Avery, Vice President; Kevin Ling, Secretary Treasurer and Howard Huntley, 
Recording Secretary are the alternate representatives.  
 
The Grain Workers Union represents members in the Ports of Prince Rupert and 
Vancouver. Its membership is responsible for manning the six major grain terminals 
on the west coast of B.C. The Grain Workers Union is affiliated with the Canadian 
Labour Congress and the B.C. Government and Service Employees Union.   
 
For more information visit: http://www.grainworkersunion.com/ 
 
 
About WESTAC 
 
WESTAC is a non-profit association of major transportation organizations, represented 
by senior business, labour and government decision-makers. The forum provides a 
trusted, neutral ground and encourages a collaborative approach among competing 
interests. WESTAC promotes transportation as a critical sector supporting trade, jobs 
and our high standard of living.  
 
Visit www.westac.com for more information.  
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For further information:        
 
Oksana Exell, President & CEO 
T: (604) 687.8691 E: oexell@westac.com  


